
Dear Faculty Members:

The Caribbean Robotics Academy’s Media Tour is an essential component of our Puerto
Rico Robotics Delegation. The purpose is to highlight the achievements and
contributions of our students to the field of robotics. They will be sharing insights into
their experiences, showcasing their projects, and promoting their educational
institutions and our academy's involvement in the robotics community.

For this reason, we kindly request permission to excuse the following delegates.

Team: 
Delegates:

Event: 
Date: 
Time: 

We believe that their participation in this media tour is an excellent opportunity for
them to develop their communication skills, gain valuable exposure, and contribute to
the positive image of the robotics community. We assure you that these students will
make every effort to fulfill any missed academic responsibilities and minimize any
disruption to their studies. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 787-503-8161. For
more information, please visit our website at www.croboticsa.org or email us at
info@croboticsa.org.

Sincerely,

Pedro Alvarado Rentas
CEO-Caribbean Robotics Academy 

W H E R E  L E G E N D S  &  C H A M P I O N S  A R E  M A D E !


